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July 2024
Dear Section 7002 Impact Aid Recipient:

I don’t have to tell you, we are in unprecedented times. What we see daily in our political headlines is truly unheard of and there are no guarantees that funding for any program will continue has it has in the past.  This uncertainty can be unsettling as we try to set our school budgets for the coming years.
Given these tumultuous times, I want to remind you about the importance of your Federal Lands Impacted Schools Association (FLISA) membership.
Accompanying this letter is the 2024-25 FLISA renewal notice.  It is your school district’s opportunity to join the one and only Impact Aid organization dedicated solely to representing school districts that receive Section 7002 funding.  

The Federal Lands Impacted Schools Association (FLISA) is your connection to Congress and the Department of Education.  Our recent successes have included the continued authorization of the Impact Aid Law and appropriations increases for Section 7002 school districts like yours.  
Many of you have been active participants in these efforts over the years, but all of you can support these efforts through your membership dues.  


I know that during the summer Impact Aid can get pushed to the back burner.  But, whenever I think about how many other challenging things there are to do, I hate to imagine how much more challenging those things would be without Impact Aid dollars. 


I hope that you will join us not only because our cause of Impact Aid for federal lands is just, but also because it is in the spirit and comradery of fighting for something just that we make connections that provide support and lift our spirits.  
Please join our efforts to increase impact aid funding and preserve the important school programs those funds provide.

Sincerely,
Tom Schneider, Ed. D.

Executive Director, Federal Lands Impacted Schools Association
Stay Informed
Please update your contact information by contacting me at: schneiderthomasw@hotmail.com.  Also be sure to following us on twitter at: @FLISA7002—Also check our website for all the latest: www.FLISA.org
